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          News Release – Banks prepare to steal our Money – legislation Passed 
 

To the people of Batman (where there is a By Election on the 17th of March) and to all Australians, 
 
Are you aware of the ‘Bail In Law’? 
 
In the last session of the Parliament an infamous law, in an unauthorised manner was passed by the 
Australian Senate. This law is called the “Bail In” Law. It was passed by the Senate, but ought not to 
be given any Assent by the Governor General under S 58, 59 and 60 of our Constitution. It virtually 
allows the Banks to steal your money. If you have more than $250,000 to your name in bank 
accounts, in a crisis, the Banks are recommended to be allowed to steal it. This is not constitutional! 
No Bank, Governor General or even the Queen can sanction such a law, unless you, the citizens not 
only living in Batman, but in the entire nation of Australia who’s laws are subject to our 
Constitution, are given a chance in a referendum under S 128 of the Constitution to repeal S 51 
Placitum (xxxi) of the Constitution, and or just terms are provided for that theft. 
 
It is time our elected representatives obeyed the law of the Land, and respected the will of 
hardworking Australians and acted to protect their interests. I believe in the blessings of Almighty 
God which are part and parcel of our Australia Constitution Act 1900. It appears now that the 
Australian Labor Party, the Greens, Liberal, and even Hanson’s One Nation are part of the problem 
and not interested in finding real solutions to our looming economic crisis.  As long as their jobs are 
secure they are quite content to allow the banks to steal the money out of our savings accounts to 
save them (the banks) from their own mismanagement. You need a feisty female asking hard 
question on your behalf in Canberra. The first question I will ask if or when you send me to 
Canberra is why?  What is the reason for such injustice? And can they get away with it???? 
 
This Bail in Law was passed in the Senate on the 14th of February 2018. It slipped in almost 
unnoticed, voted on and passed by 7 senators. This action is unconstitutional, therefore not legal 
under the Constitutional Law of the Commonwealth of Australia. The law requires that a quorum be 
present in the Senate to pass legislation. There was not a quorum present; therefore the passing of 
this bill is an illegal action.  
 
You might think they would not act on such a law here in Australia! Well think again, they did in 
Cyprus in 2013. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Yvonne Gentle,  
 
Candidate for Rise up Australia Party in ‘Batman Electorate’ 
 

 


